
$21 or more in 2021 to the NEAFCS Endowment 
 
Help support the President’s Charity by joining members in 

donating $21 or more in 2021 to the NEAFCS Endowment.  

The interest from the NEAFCS Endowment Fund will provide 

stable, continuing resources for targeted projects such as 

awards and fellowships, marketing efforts or public issues 

education. Help us reach our goal of $21,000. 

For more information on the Endowment and the President’s 

Charity, please read the article in the June NEAFCS Network 

here. To donate today, click here. 

Thank you to those who contributed to the Endowment so far in 2021!  We hope to see more 

names on this list next month.  

(as of June 30, 2021) 

 Ellen Bjelland, NC 

 Pat Brinkman, OH 

 Ivelisse Colon, NC 

 Lorrie Coop, TX 

 Suzanne Driessen, MN 

 Peg Ehlers, IN 

 Sheila Gains, CO 

 Julie Garden-Robinson, ND 

 Dianne Gertson, TX 

 Rick Griffiths, NM 

 Jane Henderson, VA 

 LaDonna Hines, OK 

 Sharon Hoelscher Day, NV 

 Janet Johnson, AL 

 Marsha Lockard, ID 

 Virginia Lopez, NC 

 Terry Mayhew, NY 

 Sharon McDonald, PA 

 Brenda Miller, OK 

 Nyla Musser, WI 

 Amy Ressler, TX 

 Susan Routh, OK 

 Katharine Shumaker, OH 

 Kristy Spalding, OK 

 Barbara Wollan, IA 

 

https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/eneafcs-june-2021
https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/eneafcs-june-2021
https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/donate-now

